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PRINCIPAL’S POINT: 
GC Families, 
This week we celebrated Mrs. Wessling (secretary), Mrs. Buchanan (FA assistant), and Mrs. Stoffel 
(classroom assistant).  We want to wish them a very happy retirement and thank them for their many 
years of service and dedication to Grassy Creek!  Also, thank you to all the parent volunteers, staff, and 
especially Mr. Stillman for an exciting field day!  This day is one of the most memorable for our students and your 
help is a big part of the success.  Finally, good luck to all the WCHS graduates, and  especially our past Prospectors 
who joined us for the senior breakfast this week.  It was wonderful to see how they've grown, hear their future plans, 
and wish them well on their next adventures.  Here's looking to future fun, new challenges, and lots of change for our 
Prospector family!  
 
 
Christy Merchant, Proud Principal 
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AWARDS DAY CLASSROOM ACTIVITY SCHEDULE! 
Kindergarten   5/29        9:30-11:00 a.m.  Fun Day 
Grade 1 6/1 1:45 p.m. 
Grade 2 6/4 1:00 p.m.  
Grade 4 6/4 11:00 a.m.   
Rooms 14/ 23  6/1         9:30 a.m.  
   Allied Arts Award Schedule—May 29th 
Kindergarten    2:40-3:20 p.m. 
First Grade/Rm. 14       1:55-2:35 p.m. 
Second Grade     11:00-11:40 a.m. 
Third Grade/Rm. 23    9:30-10:10 a.m. 
Fourth Grade                10:15-10:55 a.m. 

YEARBOOK REMINDER:     
We only have 20 yearbooks left!  Only $13 for your child’s 2017-2018 Grassy 
Creek memories.  Please come to the school office to purchase yours today.  
(Cash or check please) 

INDIANA 500 PRINCESSES VISIT GRASSY CREEK 
Last Friday, Grassy Creek hosted two visitors from the Indy 500 Princess Scholarship 
Program.  Our students enjoyed learning about the history of the Indianapolis 500 

race and other events that make-up the 500 Festival.  The princesses delivered a valuable 
message about leadership to our older students and read some race car storybooks to our 
younger scholars.  Thank you Alexis and Anna for visiting!     



THE YMCA SUMMER DAY CAMP 
  

Summer’s coming, and the YMCA is gearing up for an amazing Summer 
Camp season!!  From playing kickball to shooting a bow and arrow to 

swimming, we have activities for all of your child’s inter-
ests!  We are offering camp at the Ransburg YMCA, Grassy 
Creek Elementary, as well as the Warren Early Childcare Center.  Ques-
tions?  Call Sarah Sites at 317-407-4207. To enroll today, just go 
to www.indymca.org or call 317-484-9622. 

CONVOY OF HOPE—INDIANAPOLIS-COMMUNITY EVENT—FREE 
JULY 14TH    DOORS OPEN AT 10:00 AM   JOHN MARSHALL MS 

10101 E. 38TH STREET 
INDIANAPOLIS, IN   46235   317 897-7100 

CONVOY.ORG/INDIANAPOLIS 
 

 Groceries   While Supplies Last!   No ID Required.   

 Hot Lunch  
   

 Shoes 

 Health Services 

 Kids Zone 

 Nutrition Education 

 Job & Career Services 

 Family Portraits 

 Community Services 

 Veterans Services 

 Breast Health Services 

 Haircuts     

 Prayer                                    National Breast Cancer Foundation, Inc. 

REGISTRATION DAY FOR THE 2018/2019 SCHOOL YEAR 
 GRASSY CREEK ELEMENTARY SCHOOL (K-4) 
TUESDAY, JULY 17TH—12:00 NOON—8:00 P.M. 

ELEMENTARY SCHOOLS (K-4) 

LAST DAY FOR BACK-
PACKS:   

FRIDAY, JUNE 1ST! 

MEMORIAL DAY 
MONDAY,  
MAY 28TH 

NO SCHOOL 
 

THE LAST DAY OF SCHOOL IS  
MONDAY, JUNE 4TH- (2:30 PM dismissal) 

MOVING OVER THE SUMMER?    If you and your family are moving 
over the summer and will not be returning to Grassy Creek for the next 
school year, please contact the school office at 317 532-3100.  Thanks for 
your help. 



Thank you again to everyone for supporting our PTA this year, and a special thank you to this year’s super PTA 
President that did a fantastic job, Haley Hilliard.                                                                                                   
Just a reminder that during MSD Warren Township’s Registration Day on July 17th from noon 
until 8:00 p.m., if you sign up to be a member of our PTA, you will be eligible for the gift card 
drawing. 

PROJECT TRANSFORMATION 
DAY CAMP AT CUMBERLAND 
UNITED METHODIST CHURCH 

 
CUMC is partnering with Project Transformation, a not-for-
profit group with 23 years experience, and offering a sum-
mer camp that helps maintain the children’s reading levels 
over the summer and much more.  Camp information: 

 June 11 through July 31, 9 a.m.-3 p.m. 

 Cost:  $20 per child and $50 maximum per family for 
the entire summer, Scholarships are available 

 Food:  Breakfast, lunch and snacks through partnership 
with Warren Township 

 All staff and volunteers have background checks. 
For more information and registration forms visit 
www.cumberlandumc.com/ProjectTransformation 

GOLDEN CELEBRATION-FRIDAY, 
 JUNE 1ST 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
 

Attached to this week’s Nugget is a Golden Cel-
ebration Volunteer form.  If you 
are able to volunteer, please fill 
out the form and return to your 
child’s teacher. Please include 
your email on the form, and Ms. 
Hardin will email you your assigned volunteer 
time and location.  Thanks in advance for your 
willingness to lend a helping hand. 

Parents, 
If your child has any medication in the clinic, please make arrangements to have these picked up from school 
by an adult by June 4,2018.   That adult will be required to sign out the medication. In adherence with the War-
ren Township medication policy,   NO medications will be sent home on the bus. Medications cannot remain in 
the clinic over the summer. If you do not pick up the medication by June 4th, it will be destroyed. This includes 
all over-the- counter medication as well as prescription medication. Reminder letters were sent home. For any 
questions call the clinic at 532-3105. 
  
Thank you, Mrs. Springer 

LOST & FOUND TABLE:    
 
A Lost and Found table has been set up in the lobby and will remain up until the last day of school on Mon-
day, June 4, 2018. Please be sure to check the items and take what belongs to you. After the last day of 
school, any items remaining will be donated to a local charity. 

4TH GRADE CELEBRATION—MONDAY, JUNE 4TH 
The Grassy Creek PTA is thrilled to honor our 4th grade students at the 4th Grade Celebra-
tion.     9:30 a.m. Talent Show 
     11:00 a.m. Classroom Awards 
     12:00 noon  Lunch in Garden/Activities 
     1:30 p.m.      Return to Classrooms  
     2:10 p.m. Parade  
Fourth Grade:  Please donate the following items. 
Mrs. Williams—Drinks           Mr. Ecker’s Class-Cookies  
Ms. Johnson’s Class-Buns Mr. Knies’ Class-Chips 

SUMMER FOOD ROCKS!   FOOD, FUN & SUN! 
FREE LUNCH for all friends age 18 and under!!! 

June 5th-July 20th, 2018 Monday-Friday (No service July 4th) Lunch served 11am-1pm 
   Brookview Elementary               Pleasant Run Elementary 
   Eastridge Elementary  Liberty Park Elementary 
   Lakeside Elementary  Renaissance School 


